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- PRESS RELEASE - 

SECRETARY MERRILL TO JOIN THE 

WOMEN'S MARCH ON NYC 
 

Hartford: Connecticut Secretary of the State Denise Merrill said, “Whether we are on the streets 

of Washington D.C., New York or Hartford, I believe that it is time to be heard about the issues 

that define us as a country. We must be forceful in defense of women, immigrants, education, the 

healthcare of all Americans and so many other precious rights we hold dear. For my part, I will be 

accepting an invitation from Eleanor’s Legacy to join the march in New York City on Saturday. 

As much as the inauguration is a pivotal historical event, the right to dissent is equally relevant at 

this moment in history.”   

 

-30- 
  

 


